
 

 

 

 

 

The Headteacher and the Governing Body of  

St Clement's High School 

 

 

request the pleasure of your company at the 

 
 

 

 

CLASS OF 2023 

PRESENTATION EVENING 

 
 

 

 11th January 2024 at 6.45pm  

at 

St Clement’s High School 
 

Space is limited (maximum 2 guests + student) 

 

tickets must be booked   

by completing this google form 

 

https://forms.gle/29TktCjphSbRrJyT6  
  
 

 RSVP by 15th December 2023 
 

 

https://forms.gle/29TktCjphSbRrJyT6

